
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 

 
 
01 July 2021 

         
Sir/Madam: 
 
 Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 01 July 2021, 
signed by the Undersecretary for Strategic Communications and Research and Head 
of the Procuring Entity, the EDROM Engineering Design and Construction is hereby 
given this Notice to Proceed to deliver parts and provide services for the rehabilitation 
of the storm drainage of the DFA Main Building in the total amount of One Hundred 
Seventy-Seven Thousand Nine Hundred Ninety-Eight Pesos (PhP 177,998.00) only, 
inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges. 
 
 This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 
9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003". 
 
                 Very truly yours, 
 
 
            
          ERNESTO C. ABELLA 

Undersecretary for Strategic 
         Communications and Research 

                                                                         and Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
 
EDROM Engineering Design and Construction 
 1069 P. Binay St. 
  Barangay San Isidro 
   Makati City 
 
 


